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OFFICE OF THI[ CHANC_'LLOR

February 21, 1980

Rev. John J. Geoghan __-- __. ___.
37 Pelton Street
West Ro_y, Massachusetts 02132

Dear Father John:

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $250.00 as your
"sick leave" stipend for the_month of F_ruary 1980. This is"
one-half the usual monthly amount sent to priests residing at
their own residence, due to t_e fact that your effective date
of this new category was February 12, 1980 (about halfway
through the month).

Beginning in March, you should be receiving from the Clergy
Benefit Trust, a check in the amount of $500.00 while you are
on sick leave. This check is usually mailed out about the
20th of each month.

Assuring you of my continued remembrance of you in my prayers
and trusting you are feeling well, I am

Fraternally_ours in _rist, /

Most Rev. _omas . )a_y ,.,, .
Auxiliary BishOp of Boston
Chancellor ._
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Enclosure

cc: Rev. Frederick J. Ryan
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